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Call for Abstracts

The Centre for Asia Pacific Initiatives (CAPI) at the University of Victoria is
pleased to invite graduate students working on Asia-Pacific related research
projects to participate in the CAPI Graduate Symposium to be held on 8th of
February 2024.

The CAPI Graduate Symposium is an opportunity for selected graduate
students to share their research (work-in-progress research proposals, papers,
chapters) with faculty members and other graduate students in the CAPI
community. It is also meant to offer a collegial space for conversations across
disciplines.

If you would like to participate, please send the following documents to
Dulma Karunarathna (at dulmak(@uvic.ca ) by the 17th of November 2023:

* an abstract (250 words)
* a brief bio (including your current degree)
* the name and email address of your research supervisor

» whether you are able to participate in person or via Zoom

Please contact Dulma Karunarathna (dulmak@uvic.ca) if you have any
questions about the symposium.

We look forward to receiving your application.
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